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Hello All, hope you are doing well. Here’s what I got about NSBW activities across 
Division 10: 
 
10-1 No report 
 
10-5 Report below.  
They continue to do a great job with NSBW proclamations at seven different town 
meetings and Brunswick County commissioners meeting that covers their AOR – that’s 
a lot of work to coordinate and get on every town’s and county’s meeting schedule. This 
was also coordinated with Station Oak Island so an executive from the station attended 
the meetings with Auxiliary members. Press release with photos sent to media. 
Also great articles to the local newspaper in Southport where published every week of 
May.  
Plus, 10-5 had displays at two locations in town and a booth at an event at the North 
Carolina Maritime Museum at Southport.  
What’s more, they participated in the annual Public Safety Day at Station Oak Island on 
June 1 with Coastie. The day before, they got on the morning news at one of the 
Wilmington TV stations with the flotilla commander and an executive from the station 
interviewed by the news anchor to pitch the event. Excellent Job! 
 
10-6 No report but I believe they had a proclamation signing at either a city of 
Wilmington or New Hanover County meeting. 
 
10-7 No report 
 
Transfer update: 
My transfer from 10-5 to 26-7 cleared 10-5 and was sent to DIRAUX on May 8. Still 
waiting word from 26-7 that it is approved. Division 10 is looking for my replacement as 
SO-PA but I have not heard anything. I am still helping FSO-PAs when asked and still 
forwarding your chain of communications until a replacement is found and I am notified. 
I will let you know when I hear something. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Glenn 
 
Glenn McVicker 
glenn.mcvicker.uscgaux@gmail.com 
336-804-0131 
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